

## International Brotherhood of Magicians

RING NO. SIX

## Delaware Valley Conjurers Club

## Newsletter



MARCH 1995

Notice is hereby given that the next stated meeting of the Delaware Valley Conjurers Club will be held on Monday, March 13, 1995, at 7:30 post meridiem. Lecture Alert, the Sequel! This Monday evening we will be treated to another lecture in as many months (I like having lectures — it saves us the trouble of trying to come up with some lame theme night, like rubber band magic). John Mendoza will be lecturing us on, yes, close-up magic with, yes, cards and coins. OK, OK, we all have lecture notes up the wazoo from every close-up guy who's been thru town, but this guy is definitely worth seeing. I saw him lecture about 20 years ago, and the notes I bought then are all dog-eared from constant reference. John's been making a living doing magic, mostly at college campuses, restaurants, and corporate events. I really think you'll enjoy this lecture — do-able magic from the files of a working pro. Standard pricing for the event — \$5 for members, \$10 for others.

Speaking of money, this is your last warning - pay your dues. Get your \$10 in now, and keep receiving these semi-informative newsletters, and all of the other benefits associated with belonging to the DVCC.

Magic in the area: Jeff McBride is still performing his one-man show in Atlantic City. Check the paper for details, since I, of course, don't have any.

Start saving your money (after having paid your dues, of course), because there's a lot happening in our area in the coming months:

- 1) The Philadelphia Magic Spectacular XXVIICDL (I've lost count) is coming our way this month, either March 19 or 26 (OK, I'm not a fact-finding reporter, I just pass on what I know, which lately is bloody little). Same place as in previous years that school in Jersey (Overbrook?). Make sure to attend Monday's meeting for actual facts.
- 2) Bob Little's Super Sunday will be Sunday, April 23rd, at the his new location, the Williamson Restaurant (LOOK actual details!). Bob handed out flyers at last month's meeting, and I'm sure he'll have more Monday.

In member news, that young upstart, Rob Anolik, has been invited to compete in the Las Vegas Desert Seminar, which is being held right now, I believe. He might be back in time to tell us all about it Monday night. What's most impressive is that you do have to be invited to compete, by sending in a videotape and being recommended by somebody. That Rob even got invited is a testament to his abilities. When he becomes even more famous, we can all say that he got his start at our club, and would be nothing without us.

Next Month: April. Probably a lame theme night.